To contact the State Police for surveillance of your cottage you must write a letter to: 
	Attention:  Troup Commander
	New York State Police 
	4525 West Saile Drive, 
	Batavia, NY 14020-1095
INCLUDE:
	1) exact location of property
	2) owner’s name, winter address
	3) emergency phone contact number
	4) if caretaker, their name, address, and phone number
NOTE:  it is up to individual property owners to do this; the state police will not do this for a whole community.  The more of us that do it, the easier it will be for them to come check on those of us who do write this letter.  
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